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Abstract: 
 

 
 

 

An important open question in the theory of finite graphs is whether it is 

possible to reconstruct any large enough finite graph from the family of 

subgraphs which can be obtained by removing individual vertices. The 

same problems for various classes of infinite graphs, such as trees or 

locally finite connected infinite graphs, has also remained open for the 

last few decades. We resolve these questions about infinite graphs by 

exhibiting a locally finite tree which is not reconstructible. 

 

 
 

Vor dem Vortrag (ab 16.30 Uhr) stehen im Raum 327 Kaffee und Tee bereit. 


